
 

 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 
September 17, 2018 
 
 
Gary Yee 
National Representative 
British Columbia Regional Office 
 
 
Dear Brother Yee: 
 
I am writing in response to your letter of July 20, 2018 with which you submitted for 
approval the bylaws of Local 4060, amended in accordance with my earlier comments. 
My appreciation to the members for dealing with my concerns! 
 
The bylaws are now in conformity with the National Constitution and I am pleased to 
confirm my approval of them, in accordance with Article XIII. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

 
MARK HANCOCK 
National President 
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cc: D. Burke; M. Brisard; R. Jandric; CUPE Local 4060 
 
 
 
 
 


